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Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]
Thursday, September 07, 2006 10:28 AM
jac21462@aol.com
Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
Re: Regulatory Oversight of UST Fuel Release at 1409 1zth Street, Oakland

Hi Joseph - | spoke with the Chuck Headlee, Toxics Section leader for UST cases. He informed me that the fact that
these sites are in the Regional Board's Orhpan Site Cleanup Account Grant is irrelavent. He said the cases should remain
in the oversight of the Alameda County Environmental Health agency, since they the lead agency for fuel UST cases in
Oakland, through the State Water Resources Conlrol Board's Local Oversight Program grant. Please follow up with
Donna Drogas at (510) 567-6721 , regarding the necessary investigation and cleanup for these two cases. I will assist the
Alameda County on techncial matters, if needed. Thanks.

Sincerely,

Cherie Mccaulou
Engineering Geologist
San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board cmccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov
5'10-622-2342


